The first Meyenburg Lecture in 2003 will be held on March 21, 2003, at 1400 hours in the Lecture Hall at the Deutsches Krebsforschungszentrum in Heidelberg. Our first outstanding speaker this year is Prof. Thierry Boon, who will present a lecture on “T Cell Responses in Vaccinated Cancer Patients.”

Thierry Boon is presently director of the Ludwig Institute for Cancer Research in Brussels, in addition to his professorial responsibilities at the Catholic University of Louvain and as director of the Institute of Cellular Pathology in Brussels. His study of science and medicine began at the Catholic University of Louvain and took him to Rockefeller University in New York, where he received his Ph.D. in 1970. After a few years there as research associate, he spent time at the Institut Pasteur in Paris and then returned to the Catholic University of Louvain.

Thierry Boon’s research has involved in particular the discovery of melanoma-associated antigens and the murine response elicited against these antigens. His some 400 scientific publications document his excellent reputation in the field.

Boon has received numerous awards for his work in immunology, including the Cancer Research Institute Award for Research for Research in Immunology, the Prix Louis Jeantet, and the Prix Léopold Griffuel. He is a member of numerous professional societies and, due to his expertise in the field, serves on the editorial boards of numerous specialty journals, including of course the International Journal of Cancer.

